
March 30, 2020 
 
 

Hello Parents & Players of PTAA, 
 
 
The PTAA board continues to monitor the COVID-19 situation and met yesterday to discuss 
plans for the Spring season. We are as eager as anyone to get our teams out onto the field to 
play baseball and softball but will continue to follow the policies set forth by public health 
authorities and government. With the national guidelines for social distancing continuing 
through April 30th, our pause on the spring season will continue until then as well. Online 
registration has been reopened and extended until April 30th. 
 
We believe since at this point no one can clearly predict when the virus will begin to subside, 
our best course of action is to be proactive and prepare to be ready to take the field once we 
are able to. The board will work on multiple plans for scenarios of possible dates that we 
might be able to resume. We are determined to do everything that we can to be ready and 
able to provide the kids with a baseball and softball season once we get the proper indications 
that it is safe to do so. 
 
We hope that this will subside as quickly as it has escalated and that we will all see each 
other on the fields again very soon! We thank you for your support and hope everyone stays 
safe and healthy. If you have further questions, comments, or concerns please reply to this 
email. 
 
We will send a follow up communication after our next meeting on April 13th. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
The PTAA Board 
 

 


